
Be a Responsible Traveler 

Do you want to continue tasting the best 
Mexican dishes? 

Don't risk the pork production, avoid shortages and price 

increases, it's for everyone's enjoyment! 

Join the actions to prevent the entry of African Swine Fever into 

Mexico: 

 DO NOT TRANSPORT pork products from abroad, if you do, 
DECLARE THEM! 

 Even processed and packaged products can harbor the "African 
swine fever" virus. DON'T TAKE THE RISK! 

 Upon arrival, do not bring down food leftovers; deposit them in the 
special containers. 

 Facilitate the inspection of your luggage by the sanitary 
authorities at the points of entry into the country. 

 Step on the sanitary mat. 

It DOES NOT AFFECT HUMANS, but we can bring it in processed 

or raw food from abroad and even through clothing and 

footwear. 

 


